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Message from the Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Last week we focused on the value of Honesty throughout the week. We received some lovely nomination that 
were celebrated in meetings or during class time.  Please keep the nominations coming in from home as we 
love to hear about how the children are showing our school values at home!  

 

This week in our work Wednesday assembly, it was the turn of Hazel class to share their good work. They were 
able to share their amazing Viking shields that they had made as part of their topic. Well done Hazel class!   

 

Finally, there are still a few pupils who have been attending school in incorrect uniform. If you need any 
additional jumpers or polo shirts, they can be purchased from the school office. 

 

Have a fantastic week! 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Mr M Hooper  

Headteacher 

 

Values at Stepping Stones 

The Value of the week is Positivity  

 

We will begin the week as usual with our Values Meeting and the 

children will be introduced to this week’s value, Positivity. 

As a whole school we will be thinking about how we can show positivity 

both at home and at school.   

Of course, as usual, do send in your home nominations for how your 

child has shown positivity at home – looking for the bright side in a 
problem “Ugh…but….”; ‘letting go’ of a problem instead of hanging onto 
it and brooding about it; imagining something worrying them as the best 
it could be – this is always going to be better than thinking the worst 
every time!; showing that they are in control of their thoughts “Boss that 
thought, keep negative thoughts realistic; and finally trying out those 
mindful minutes -those deep breaths to keep their thinking brains. 
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Can-do Colin 

Finally, Can-do Colin has been out and about this weekend again – we can’t wait to hear about all of 
his adventures – please do remember to send in some photos of his exploits with your child into Class 

Dojo. Thank you - we really do value your input from home.       

 

 

This week’s Headteacher awards are as follows: 

Michael  

DJ 

      

 3rd February – Children’s Mental Health Week 

This week the pupils will be focusing on Children’s Mental Health Week, both in Monday 
meeting and in their lessons throughout the week.  

 

 

 

11th February - Safer Internet Day 

Next Tuesday the pupils will be learning about Safer Internet Day and how to stay safe 
online. 

 

 

Week Commencing 27/01/2025 – 31/01/2025 = Our attendance 89%. 

Please continue to work hard to ensure attendance is as high as possible.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and for mirroring our ethos and values at home.  

Please remember that we are here to support you and you can contact Mrs Armstrong (Family Support – Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday). 

Mr Hooper and the whole staff team at Stepping Stones School 

 


